
State of Florida

DATE:

TO:

FROM:

RE:
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Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

January 6,2015

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering '̂ '7^
DN 150012-WU - Application for transfer of Certificate 390-W from Country-
Wide Utility Co., Inc. to Southwest Ocala Utility, Inc. in Marion County.

Please file the attached correspondence in the above mentioned docket file.

Thank you.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JAN 06, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 00087-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Melinda Watts

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Melinda Watts

Monday, January 05, 2015 3:54 PM
'dirk@brickcitymanagers.com'
Docket No. 150012-WU, Application for transfer of Certificate 390-W from Country-
Wide Utility Co., Inc. to Southwest Ocala Utility, Inc. in Marion County.

Dear Mr. Leeward:

I have been assigned as the lead staff on the subject docket, and am also the engineer on the case. I have
reviewed your draft legal notice. The legal description of the territory is acceptable. However, I have two
suggested changes to the body of the letter. First, the date should be changed to relied the date it is mailed
out. Second, the words "and/or Wastewater" should be removed from the first paragraph since the Utility only
provides water service.

If you have any questions, please call me at the number below, or email me.

dlielmda KK^atld
Florida Public Service Commission

(850) 413-6952 (voice)
(850) 413-6953 (fax)




